From:
To: McRae, Angela

Subject: RE: Extension of Benefits for City of Hamilton Retirees who turn 65 in 2021

Date: October 16, 2020 11:49:43 AM

Attachments: Person

Dear Angela, thanks for the reply.

Please mention that the City should apply for a rebate from Manulife for all the premiums they have paid and employees and retirees were not able to use during the Covid pandemic lock down. When

I spoke to Manulife about giving a rebate to the City, the gal I spoke to said the City didn't ask for one.

That is one way to help with our budget. Let Mayor Fred know this.

June Roberts, Retired Public Works employee for 41.5 years...

Sent from Mail for Windows 10